
 
 

Statewide Email 

 

DATE SENT: January 22, 2020 

FROM: Carrie Henderson 

TO: FCS Institutional Contacts 

Via: CIA-All-L@lserv.fldoe.org  

 Workforce-Affairs-l@lserv.fldoe.org  

 Baccalaureate-liaisons-l@lserv.fldoe.org  

 

SUBJECT: Notice of Development of Rulemaking- 6A-14.095, Site Determined Baccalaureate Access 

 

Today, the department posted a Notice of Development of Rulemaking for Rule 6A-14.095, Site 

Determined Baccalaureate Access. We will hold a rule development workshop on February 5, 2020, from 

3:30-4:30 pm at Wyndham Orlando Resort International Drive, in conjunction with CIA/CSA/CWE. 

The purpose is to update components of the Florida College System baccalaureate approval process in 

order to increase the consistency of information collected, reduce redundancy and provide greater 

clarity for institutions. Additionally, the rule amendment incorporates a new accountability report form 

that will replace the existing form. The new form includes requests for data and information the Florida 

Department of Education will use to inform the annual audit identified in s. 1003.491(5), F.S. The effect 

is incorporating revised forms for the notice of intent, program proposal and annual accountability 

report. Additionally, non-substantive technical changes will be made to rule language. 

Additional information: 

https://www.flrules.org/Gateway/View_Notice.asp?ID=22823729 

We look forward to seeing you soon. 

Thanks, 

Carrie 

--  

Carrie E. Henderson, Ph.D. 
Executive Vice Chancellor 
Florida College System 
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